
 

  

 

 

Please be advised that the EES Newsletter will be sent out to all families next  

Monday, June 24th, 2019.  This will be the final newsletter for this school year. 

Thank you. 

 

ERRINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
1390 Fairdowne Road, Errington, BC  V0R 1V0 

Phone: (250) 248-8446       Fax: (250) 954-1593 

Website:   http://ees.sd69.bc.ca 

Principal:  Mrs. Sheila Morrison 

Email:  smorrison@sd69.bc.ca 

Vice-Principal:  Ms. Shauna Huggins 

Email:  shuggins@@sd69.bc.ca 
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